
U.S. Department of the Interior 
Minerals Management Service 

Office of Communications  

NEWS RELEASE 

SPECIAL INFORMATION 

Today, the Minerals Management Service has posted more than 1,000 pages of public comments received on the Federal 
Oil Valuation proposed rule. An alphabetical index identifies the name of those individuals, organizations, and companies 
that submitted comments. 

The comments can be found under What's New at the MMS website: 

http://www.mms.gov  

Should you have any questions, please call Michael L. Baugher at (303) 231-3162 or A.B. Wade at (202) 208-7746. 
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